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This bill removes all Montgomery County Planning Board directors from the Maryland-
National Capital Park and Planning Commission’s (M-NCPPC) merit system. An individual
who held a position of director as of July 1, 1995 may elect to remain in the merit system.

The bill is effective July 1, 1996.

Fiscal Summary

State Effect: None.

Local Effect: Potential minimal impact on M-NCPPC expenditures as discussed below. No
effect on revenues.

Fiscal Analysis

Local Expenditures: Removing planning board directors from the M-NCPPC merit system
could affect future labor costs for such employees. At this time, the magnitude and direction
of any potential impact on expenditures cannot be reliably estimated, but is assumed to be
minimal.
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